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I oppose HB 3075 on numerous fronts. Firstly, the bill will only inconvenience law 

abiding gun owners(such as myself). As the criminally inclined; many of whom 

already are not able to legally own firearms, will make no effort to comply. 

Secondly, this bill puts extra financial burden on gun owners. Besides the application 

fees for the special licensing and class fees, the law compliant magazines are 

expensive. Not to mention the possibility of needing a whole new firearm in order to 

comply. 

Thirdly, as a taxpayer I am concerned about the cost of implementing and enforcing 

this bill. HB 3075 does not contain a fiscal impact statement. While I do not pretend 

to know the cost to run programs at a state level, one can only assume it will be quite 

exorbitant. With needs for higher staffing for implementation and enforcement, of our 

already underfunded and understaffed police departments. 

Lastly, I believe whole heartedly that this bill is unnecessary and will move oregon in 

the wrong direction as far as gun violence goes. It is not the law abiding citizens that 

the state needs to be looking to constrain. This bill is fundamentally in violation of, 

and in opposition of our second amendment rights. 

 

Thank you 

Taylor Bonin 


